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Diary Dates   
 

Half term  
School finishes Friday 15th 

Feb  at 3:20pm 
 

School returns  
Monday 22nd Feb  

Miss Yapp’s thought of the week 
 

What a busy week it has been both in school and with home learning!            
Everyone is working so hard and all of your learning this week has made me 

very proud.  Keep it up next week!  Can I also take this opportunity to thank all 
of our wonderful families for your continued support. 

Don’t forget to follow us on 
Twitter and tweet us your 
fantastic home learning! 

@MasefieldCP  

Hot snack  
Due to having a reduced kitchen 
team in school at the moment, we 
are currently unable to provide 

children with toast at break times. 
This will not affect the balances 

on your child's snack money         
account and children are welcome 
to bring in a healthy snack from 

home until the kitchen are able to 
provide hot snack again.  

Polite notice  
Unfortunately there is an issue 
with dog fouling on Masefield 

Road. 
This is not a pleasant issue       
however we have received        

complaints of children standing in 
dog poo when leaving and arriving 
at school so we would like to take 

this  opportunity to remind 
 everyone that dogs are not        
permitted on school grounds. 

 
Thank you! 

PE time...running, jumping,     
rolling and being beans! Nursery 

have enjoyed their PE lesson 
with Miss Jones.  

The key worker children have still been 
working hard in school... 

There has been some brilliant home 
learning too! 

In Spanish, Year 4 have been learning how to 
sing the alphabet.  

They talked about how the Spanish  
alphabet differs to the English alphabet.  

Then they played some word games.  
They are really enjoying their Spanish    

learning! 

This half term, Year 5 have been looking at the      
rainforests around the world. We have been     

researching where they are located around the 
world and what the features of a rainforest are. 

Liam from 5G has done some wonderful home 
learning linked to this topic and has created his 
very own rainforest, which is now on display in 

our classroom. Well done Liam!  


